

Monday 4th October 2021

St Francis' News Brother, Sister Let Me Serve You.



Year of St. Joseph

Headteacher: Miss E. Harris Deputy Headteacher: Ms. S. Miguez-Jorge Friary Road, Peckham, SE15 1RQ 020 7639 0187

office@stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk

Please note: To access our school website, type in to your search engine www.stfrancispeckham.co.uk



St Francis Day

What a lovely whole school Mass we had this morning, led by Class C2. Our children attended mass wearing a variety of costumes to honour St. Francis, the patron saint of animals.

They really did brighten up a dark Monday morning!



Once again it was good to see the support of our Governors, Parents, Carers and parishioners at mass and afterwards for coffee in the school hall.



Arriving to School After 9am

All Parent/ Carer & child/ children must come to the school office first. The admin staff will then mark them in and issue your child a slip to take to class.





We launched our new website last week. Watch this space as new the Lord's photographs and updates are added. We hope you find it more Parent/ Carer friendly.

Please let us know your thoughts.

Type this address into your search engine to find us:

www.stfrancispeckham.co.uk

Cold Days

The autumn season is well and truly here now, shorter days and dark mornings and evenings. So with this in mind please remember to send your child to school every day wearing a winter coat. They will need it for both playtime and lunch







Secondary schools

Take time to visit prospective schools with your child in the coming weeks. Collect & return all Catholic supplementary forms by their closing date to each school.

The online form must be submitted by 31st October.



Prayer Corner

Dear Lord.

We thank you for St. Francis, whom you made such a wonderful person. You taught him living in your way means putting other people first as Jesus taught us. Help us to learn this difficult message.

Amen.





"Let's try to be open to God's word, and open to surprises when he speaks to us."

Pope Francis.



House Points

	KS1	KS2	Total
St. Francis	20	60	80
St. Claire	30	40	70
St. Mary	60	60	120
St. Joseph	10	80	90

Winning House

St. Joseph

Peckham Pantry

The Peckham Pantry is a membership scheme shop located 2 minutes from our school. Membership is £4.50 per visit and for that you will be able to choose approx. £15 worth of food. The scheme is open to all local residents.

Please refer to the Peckham Pantry flyer which has been emailed to all parents/ carers.

To apply for membership go to

> www.pecan.org.uk/ peckham-pantry



Half Term 2021

Monday 25th— Friday 29th October

School reopens on Monday 1st November

Merits

Nursery	Keanu	Donaelle
F1	Hannah	Ezekiel
R1	Brian	Joseph
R2	Moses	PJ
A1	Keysha	Ifeanyi
A2	Penda	Ezra
N1	Mabel	Grace
N2	Amelia-Rose	Emmanuella
C1	Ava	Nicole
C2	Nimatallah	Josef
l1	Arcelia	Toluwalase
12	Emmanuel	Augustine
S1	Rafael	Desiree
S2	Amelia	Zoe

Active Breakfast & After School Club

The Breakfast & After School Club has now reopened in our annexe building. They are taking bookings.

Please use this link to access their website https://sportsactive coaching.co.uk/wra

paround-care/

Nursery	Ryan
F1	Matias
R1	Isabelle
R2	Taliyah
A1	Mariam
A2	Charlie
N1	Emmanuel A
N2	Samuel
C1	Hector
C2	Wisdom
I1	John
I2	Valerie
S1	Prince
S2	Israel

Star of the Week

INSET DAYS

Wednesday 1st Sept 2021 Monday 6th June 2022 3 more days tbc

Diary Dates

Thursday 14th October

Mass led by Class N2

Tuesday 19th October

Parents Evening

Thursday 21st October

Mass led by Class S1 Parents Evening



Christmas Dates

Monday 13th December

KS2 Nativity: Led by Year 3 & 4 at 2pm

Tuesday 14th December

KS1 Nativity at 2pm

Wednesday 15th December

Children's Christmas Dinner & Christmas Fair

Thursday 16th December

Christmas Disco & Father Christmas

'GSPR:

Whenever we process (staff, parents and pupil) data, we need to comply with GDPR. For more information on how we process data. check on our website www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk'